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Dear Guests,

I am thrilled to welcome you to the 137th Philadelphia Charity 
Ball.  The Ball highlights the contributions to our communities 
that the young ladies and gentlemen have already made 
and will inspire them to continue to make philanthropy an 
important part of their lives.  We can all be inspired by them 
and by those past participants who have gone on to be an 
integral part of charitable life in Philadelphia.

This year’s beneficiary is Special Olympics Pennsylvania. 
Founded in 1970, and now the world’s largest amateur sports 
organization, Special Olympics provides year-round sports 
training and athletic competition offering 21 Olympic-type 
sports for children and adults with intellectual disabilities, 
giving them continuing opportunities to develop physical 
fitness, demonstrate courage, experience joy, and participate in 
a sharing of gifts, skills and friendship with their families, other 
Special Olympic athletes, and the community. With nearly 1,500 
athletes in the Philadelphia area, Special Olympics a variety 
of sports through community-based programming.  We are 
excited to work with Special Olympics Pennsylvania and have 
them be part of the Charity Ball.

This Ball would not be a success without the hard work and 
dedication of many people.  I want to thank particularly this 
year’s débutantes and young gentlemen and their families for 
their involvement and enthusiasm, the Board of Directors who 
work throughout the year to make this event a success, the 
Young Friends Committee, and our Executive Director, Lydia 
Butcher, without whose hard work, insight and humor the Ball 
could not take place.  A special thank you must also go to the 
sponsors and guests here tonight.  It takes all of you not just 
to make the Ball a success but to guide and inspire the young 
people here to become future philanthropic leaders, while 
continuing to build history as part of this Philadelphia tradition. 

Linda Fynes Siegfried
President, Philadelphia Charity Ball
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This page is generously sponsored by Alison and Rob Hastings.

The mission of the Philadelphia Charity Ball is two-fold: to raise funds for non-profit organizations 
focused on youth in Philadelphia, and to inspire the young people of Philadelphia to make philanthropy 
a central part of their lives.

The Philadelphia Charity Ball is a 137-year-old Philadelphia tradition. It is a formal celebration and 
gathering that has raised millions of dollars for a variety of worthwhile charities over the years. Each 
year the Ball endeavors to build on and continue this tradition. For the first century, the beneficiaries 
of the Ball were the Philadelphia hospitals and the results of these events are evident throughout our 
local hospital system. 

The Philadelphia Charity Ball is part of the fabric of the history of Philadelphia. Many past participants 
have gone on to assume positions in Philadelphia area charitable organizations.

OURMission
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The beneficiary of the 2016 Philadelphia Charity Ball is Special Olympics Pennsylvania. Special Olympics is a global movement that 
unleashes the human spirit through the transformative power and joy of sport, every day around the world. Through sports, health, 

education and community programming, Special Olympics is tackling inactivity, intolerance, isolation and injustice that people 
throughout the world face, especially people with intellectual disabilities. The athletes of Special Olympics — more than 20,000 

strong in Pennsylvania and nearly 1,400 strong here in Philadelphia — are constant reminders of all that is right with the human spirit.

The mission of Special Olympics Pennsylvania — Philadelphia  is to provide year-round sports training and competition in a variety 
of Olympic-type sports for children and adults with intellectual disabilities, giving them continuing opportunities to develop physical 

fitness, demonstrate courage, experience joy, and participate in a sharing of gifts, skills, and friendship with their families, other 
Special Olympics athletes, and the community. All training and competition opportunities are provided free of charge to the athletes 

and their families, enabling everyone to experience the benefits of Special Olympics that extend well beyond the playing field.

BENEFICIARY
the 2016

The Jimmy Medal identifies and celebrates individuals who make a positive difference in the lives of others. 
Through their actions they exemplify the virtues of resiliency, humility, empathy and loyalty.

MICHAEL CAPORALE

Mikey, diagnosed with autism, preferred being alone in his early years, watching and playing video games. 
His parents and stepparents felt that Mikey needed more engagement with the real world. He needed 
human connection. 

Mikey had shown some interest in videoing. Self taught, 
he eventually started to capture video. At the age of 
13, he discovered video blogs and started his very 
own YouTube channel and Mikey Cap Productions 
was born. The video camera got him out of the 
house and into the community, making friends 
both online and off. His YouTube channel and 
social media presence got a big boost from 
fellow local YouTubers with an international 
following exposing Mikey to others like him 
around the world. He made it his mission to 
show them that they are never alone, that 
they always have a friend in Mikey Cap. He is 
making a positive difference already in those 
he has reached, and encourages them to do 
the same, with the promise of a “shout-out” or 
repost as a reward.

Now in high school, Mikey followed in his big 
brother’s footsteps, by joining Special Olympics. 
He participates in bowling, track & field, volleyball, 
basketball, and soccer! Special Olympics is not only an outlet 
for much needed physical activity, it’s an opportunity every day for 
Mikey to build strong, lasting friendships with kids his own age, and to learn more about himself. He loves to 
record all his practices, capturing his feelings, egging on his coaches, cheering on his teammates. Special 
Olympics helped to round out the potential that everyone who knew him could already see: his compassion, 
his competitive nature, his strong spirit. And he plans to continue to participate in Special Olympics, to video 
for Mikey Cap Productions, and to spread the word that anyone can make a difference, if they try.

JIMMY MEDAL
the 2016
presented to

This page is generously sponsored by Claytor/Noone Plastic Surgery.



Rachel Gardiner Brozina 
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Kiley Evans Mahoney
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Timothy J. Mahoney III

This page is generously sponsored by her parents, Mr. and Mrs. Timothy J. Mahoney III.

Kiley is a recent alumna of the Agnes Irwin School where 
she graduated with high honors. She participated in many 
activities and held numerous leadership positions. During 
her senior year, Kiley was the President of the Multicultural 
Board, Director of Communications for the Council for the 
Advancement of Girls, Co-President of the Model UN Club, 
Co-President of NextGenVest, and a member of the Executive 

Committee. Kiley enjoyed volunteering in the PALS Peer 
Mentoring program and was a volunteer and 

session leader for the Speak Up! program. 
Outside of school Kiley was a Global Business 

Ambassador for NextGenVest and is a 
member of Mensa International.

Foreign language and travel are Kiley’s 
greatest passions. She traveled 

to France on a school trip as a 
sophomore. Kiley studied Arabic 

at Georgetown University in 
the summer of 2014. She 
completed an internship with 

Reed Smith law firm in their 
Abu Dhabi and Dubai offices 

in the spring of 2015. In 2015, 
through the Department of State’s 

language immersion program, Kiley 
spent the summer in  Morocco, where she 

received daily language instruction at Qalam Wa 
Lawh Center while living in a homestay in the Rabat 

medina. Kiley practiced speaking both Arabic and 
French daily. During her spare time, she volunteered at 
the Salé Orphanage. 

Currently a freshman at the University of Pennsylvania, 
Kiley plans to pursue a dual major in PPE (Philosophy, 

Politics & Economics) and Modern Middle Eastern Studies. 
She is interested in joining a sorority where she can 
continue her work in philanthropy and looks forward to 
traveling abroad to the Middle East in her junior year so 
she may immerse herself again in its rich culture.



Rachel Gardiner Brozina
daughter of Mr. Mark Brozina and Mrs. Elizabeth A. Gardiner

Rachel is currently a freshman at Cornell 
University, where she is a Communication 
major and involved with Slope Media Group 
and the figure skating team. She is a third 
generation Cornellian. 

Her education began at the French 
International School of Philadelphia where she 
became fluent in the french language and met 
friends from across the world. Participating in 
the French School’s Martin Luther King Day of 
Service was a highlight in Rachel’s elementary 
and middle school years. She continued her 
service to MLK Day throughout high school. 

Rachel’s training as a competitive ice dancer 
became more vigorous during high school, 
demanding flexibility throughout the school 
day. She excelled in the Rock School for Dance 
Education’s academic program, combining 
tutoring with Keystone Online High School. 

While skating, she represented the Philadelphia 
Skating Club and Humane Society nationally, 
and volunteered with their Special Olympics 
Program for 4 years. Rachel spent her senior 
year in Southern California training for skating 
while developing independence. 

Rachel intends to join a sorority at Cornell     
and pursue community service through the 
Greek system.

After 13 years at The Episcopal Academy, 
Ellie graduated Cum Laude. She is currently 
a freshman at Vanderbilt University with an 
interest in Political Science and Spanish. 

At Episcopal, Ellie was an honors student, 
receiving numerous awards for National 
Spanish and Latin exams.  She was a member 
of her high school crew team for four years, 
earning two awards for leadership and for the 
highest scholarship on the team during her 
senior year. In addition, Ellie was co-president 
of Young Republicans and a member of the 
student tour guide club.

She is involved in outreach with St. David’s 
Episcopal Church, and participates in 
feeding ministries and volunteers with 
Cradles to Crayons. She is also a member 
of the National Society of the Colonial 
Dames of America. Ellie loves working 
with children and has volunteered for 
the past two summers with Horizons 
National at Episcopal, a summer 
enrichment learning program for 
low-income children. She continues 
to pursue her passion for service at 
Vanderbilt through involvement in 
AMIGOS, a group that connects Latino 
students with Vanderbilt students for 
mentoring and homework help. 

Ellie is an avid traveler, spending a 
summer on exchange in Australia, and 
is looking forward to opportunities 
of study abroad in college. She also 
traveled to Crete on a program focused 
on eco-immersion, learning about 
sustainability, and appreciating a new 
culture. 

In her free time, Ellie loves reading, 
baking and spending time in Maine. 

Eleanor Bancker Neilson
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Carl Lundquist Neilson



Emily is a recent graduate of the Academy of Notre 
Dame de Namur and is currently a freshman at 
Colgate University where she is pursuing a degree in 
Economics, with a minor in Art History.  Throughout 
high school she volunteered with The Gesu School, 
Speak Up!, as well as with Breastcancer.org.  At 
Notre Dame, Emily participated in Varsity Lacrosse, 
Varsity Track and Varsity Field Hockey.    Emily was 
part of the NDA field hockey team that went on to 
achieve Pennsylvania Independent School State 
Champions and InterAcademic League Champions.   
She also is the recipient of InterAC All League 
Honors and All Main Line Field Hockey Teams, and 
made the 2nd Team All InterAcademic League.   
Emily continued to pursue her love of 
the sport in college, and currently 
plays Division I Field Hockey for 
Colgate University in the Patriot 
League.  Also through Colgate’s 
Field Hockey, Emily has helped 
raise funds for Team Fox, the 
grassroots fundraising program 
benefiting The Michael J. Fox 
Foundation whereby funds 
generated aid in the delivery 
life changing treatments 
to people with Parkinson’s 
disease.

Emily finds volunteering and 
philanthropy to be extremely 
rewarding.  She plans to join a 
sorority at Colgate and intends 
to continue her participation in 
community service through the 
Greek System.

Emily Shea Lambert
daughter of Mrs. Sheri Lambert
and Mr. Bradley Lambert

This page is generously sponsored by by Mrs Sheri Lambert and Mr Sean A Rooney.

Reagan Ireland Silvi
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Gary J. Silvi

Reagan graduated from The 
Rosemont School of the Holy Child 
in 2013. She’s currently a senior 
at The Agnes Irwin School and 
graduating this coming June. While 
at Irwin’s, Reagan has participated 
in crew, field hockey, track, cross 
country, and the robotics team 
She also sits as co-chair of the 
prom committee and participates 
in the school’s theater costume 
club and Model United Nations 
clubs. Outside of school Reagan 
is an avid skier and traveler. She 
has spent summers in the British 
Virgin Islands volunteering within 
various marine parks as well as 
volunteering for 8 summers at 
SeaWorld and Busch Gardens 
in Florida. Within her school 
community, she’s an active member 
and volunteer of the intramural 
PB&J club. While she is still 
uncertain of her college decision, 
Reagan plans on starting college in 
the fall of next year.



Samantha Marie Siegfried
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Steven D. Siegfried

Samantha is a graduate of Merion Mercy Academy and 
Dickinson College.  At Merion, Samantha was a four year 
member of the Varsity basketball team, a two time Captain 
and as a Senior earned, both the MVP and Coaches’ Award, 
given to the player respected by her coaches and teammates 
for her intensity, desire and commitment. Samantha was also 
the recipient of The Cynthia White Memorial Sportsmanship 
Award given to the athlete who most exemplifies the ideals 
of sportsmanship, ethical behavior and integrity. 

Samantha’s charitable work at Merion allowed her 
to serve as an elected Student Leader of Women 

for Life and Love, while serving on the 
Community Service Corps, and 

as a participant of My Soldier, 
an organization that initiated 
collecting and sending needed 
supplies to US Soldiers 

overseas. 

As a student at Dickinson 
College, Samantha was a member 

of the Women’s Basketball Team 
and Event Planning Chairman 
for the Kappa Kappa Gamma 

Epsilon Omega Chapter. Through 
basketball and KKG, Samantha 
hosted and coordinated many social 

and philanthropic events including, 
Reading is Fundamental, Breast 

Cancer Awareness, Domestic Violence 
and Special Olympics.  Samantha 

graduated as a Studio Art Major with a 
minor in Art History and Concentration in 

Business. She studied in Florence, Italy and 
was a contributing writer for The Dickinsonian, 

a Brand Ambassador for Neely by VNB, a 
Collegefashionista intern, and worked as a Digital Studio 
Engineer for Dickinson.

During college, Samantha was a summer intern at 
Cosmopolitan and Seventeen Magazines in New York 
City including internships with Badgeley Mischka and 
BCBGMAXAZRIA & HERVE LEGER at the Fall and Winter 
Fashion Weeks.

Currently, Samantha works in New York City for Conde 
Nast as the Editorial Business Assistant for Bon Appetit 
and Epicurious Magazines.  

Dominique Angelina Mortelliti
daughter of Mr. & Mrs. Russell C. Ball III
and Mr. & Mrs. George J. Mortelliti

Dominique attended the 
Woodlynde School where she 
graduated as a member of the 
National Honors Society. She 
worked on developing her 
academic strengths as well 
as her fun-loving personality. 
While at Woodlynde, She was a 
tour guide for incoming students 
and parents. She loved sharing her 
experiences at Woodlynde knowing 
it could be helpful to someone else. In her leisure time, she 
managed the men’s varsity basketball team and was co-
captain of the women’s varsity volleyball and lacrosse teams. 
She also volunteered at the Thorncroft Equestrian Center 
where she aided their therapeutic horseback riding lessons. 
This experience opened her heart and her mind to the joy of 
sharing herself with others in need. 

After high school, Dominique attended Saint Joseph’s 
University where she received a degree in Communications 
and Minors in English and Marketing, graduating last 
May. Throughout college, Dominique was a member of 
Big Brothers Big Sisters of America, a member and vice 
president of new members education for her sorority Sigma 
Sigma Sigma, contributor to the Hawk newspaper and an 
active fundraiser for The Robbie Page Memorial Fund. 

Dominique now lives in New York City, works at Tory Burch 
corporate as a Quality Assurance Associate in their IT 
Department.



Emily Marie Siegfried
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Steven D. Siegfried

Emily is a sophomore at Villanova University and graduate 
of Merion Mercy Academy. As a recruited student-athlete 
and four year varsity member of their PIAA State Finalist 
Field Hockey Team, Emily played year round competing 
nationally with her Club team including the selective, 
USA Futures and the National Field Hockey Festival. 
Previously serving as Captain and awarded team MVP, 
Emily was a recipient of the Cynthia White Memorial 
Sportsmanship Award given to the athlete who most 
exemplifies the ideals of sportsmanship, ethical 
behavior and integrity. 

When Emily wasn’t playing hockey, she 
volunteered as a coach and mentor for Youth 
Indoor teams helping promote teamwork, and 
foster a healthy mental and physical lifestyle.

Off the field, Emily participated in March 
for Life, Women for Life and Love and 
was selected to participate in the Mercy 
Volunteer Service Program at the Romero 
Center in Camden, NJ. While there Emily 
helped reconstruct a school and tutored 
students. Additionally as a Senior, Emily 
was selected as a Senior Kairos Leader 
providing opportunities to ignite faith, 
inspire positive change and encourage 
thoughtful growth in students.

Emily has continued her philanthropic 
work as a student at Villanova University 
and is an active member of the Kappa 
Kappa Gamma Zeta Iota Chapter. Emily 
passionately supports the charity, Reading 
Is Fundamental, as well as, raising 
awareness for many causes including 
Breast Cancer and Domestic Violence. 
Additionally, Emily strongly values her 
involvement as a volunteer for Special 
Olympics Pennsylvania on Villanova’s 
campus not only through her sorority but as 
a member of the Charity Ball Volunteer Group. 

Julia McAleese is a graduate of The Baldwin 
School where she studied for fourteen years.  
While at Baldwin, Julia had many interests.  
She played on the Varsity golf team, was the 
junior and senior year Model Congress grade 
representative, a Peer Counselor, a founding 
member of the debate team and senior page 
editor of the school’s yearbook.  

Outside of high school, Julia enjoyed 
volunteering at St. Christopher’s Hospital, 
tutored elementary children weekly in various 
school subjects, volunteered with Special 
Olympics, worked for Main Line Monograms 
in Newtown Square and interned for the 
Republican Committee of Chester County.

Currently, Julia is a Freshman at Bucknell 
University and hopes to major in Management.  
Her interest in business and management 
stem from a recent internship she completed 
with AgileCat, a Philadelphia public relations 
firm.  She is also continuing her passion for 
community service with weekly tutoring           
of elementary school children in the  
Lewisburg area.  

In Julia’s spare time when she is not spinning, 
she likes to spend time with her family and 
many friends.  She has an older brother, Jack 
who is a sophomore at Wake Forest University 
and a younger sister, Jane who is a sophomore 
at The Baldwin School.  And of course, her 
most favorite past time is cuddling with her 
Australian Shepherd, Sammi.

Julia Cathleen McAleese
daughter of Mrs. Jennifer A. McAleese and Mr. John J. McAleese, III
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William Whitney Hunter, Jr. 
Stuart Ferguson Lambert

Jonathan Bradley Lambert
William Donald Henry Rau
Alexander Mark Sanfilippo 
Steven Max Fynes Siegfried 

Andrew Becker Sterman 
Wesley Baron Wolffe

Connie is a recent graduate of The Agnes Irwin School where 
she graduated with high honors. In high school, Connie worked 
as a tour guide and was the co-head of the peer mentorship 
program, PALS, during her senior year. She also was a member 
of the a capella group, Bel Cantos, for two years. Along with 
singing, Connie enjoyed musical theater in high school 
and carried that passion to Clemson University where 
she is studying production studies with a theater 
concentration. She is hoping to minor in business 
administration. 

Connie has been involved in charitable efforts ever 
since she was in middle school. She has participated 
in the Susan G. Komen Race for the Cure several 
times and she volunteered with Habitat for 
Humanity during her junior year, traveling to 
Charleston to help build homes. Connie is 
excited to volunteer with Court Appointed 
Special Advocates (CASA), an organization 
that benefits foster children, alongside 
members of her sorority, Kappa Alpha 
Theta. In her free time, Connie enjoys 
writing and spending time with 
her family and friends.

Constance Anne Thompson
daughter of Christopher and Stefanie Thompson and David and Stephanie Warlick

This page is generously sponsored by the Terlevich family.



A 2016 graduate of Conestoga High School, Bonn attends New York 
University, and plans to major in political science, with a minor in 
government. At Conestoga, Bonn served as the President of PALs, a 
subsidiary of the Peer Mediation Team, and was also a member of 
the Peer Mediation Executive Board. He was a member of the Student 
Executive Council, a manager of Conestoga’s marching band and a 
teacher’s aide in his ceramics class. Bonn was also actively involved in 
the Underwater Robotics Team, as well as the Mudder’s Club (Clay and 
Ceramics), Stage Crew, Sailing and Paddle clubs. 

During the summer of his junior year, Bonn studied genetics and digital 
photography at Cambridge University in England. He returned to England 
the following summer as an intern at Maltin PR, a  public relations firm 
specializing in law firms. Bonn interned with Warren Kampf, Pennsylvania 
State Representative, after he graduated from Conestoga.

Bonn has volunteered in many capacities as a member of Conestoga’s 
Peer Mediation Team. He has also participated in the Empty Bowls 
Project. Bonn has become involved in charitable work at NYU; he 
participated in NYU’s Day of Service and helped rebuild homes destroyed 
by superstorm Sandy. Bonn plans to continue his involvement in 
community service in the future. 

Bonn Vladimir Allen
Son of Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Scott Allen

Cole A. Baird Berman

Michael Ryan Davis

Son of Mrs. Patricia Baird Berman and Mr. Peter A. Berman

Son of  Mr. and Mrs. William G. Davis

Cole is a 2014 graduate of The Haverford School. A lifer at Haverford, Cole was 
a five year Varsity Golf Team member for the Fords, winning two consecutive 
individual Interac titles in 2012 and 2013. Currently, Cole is a Junior at 
Georgetown University and is a Government major. He is a member of the 
Georgetown Mens Golf Team, winning two individual titles for the Hoyas 
since entering his Freshman year. During the summer months, Cole actively 
plays golf as an Amateur with The Golf Association of Philadelphia, where he 
has won two majors in events; The 2014 Patterson Cup and The 2015 BMW 
Philadelphia Amateur Cup. 

Cole enjoys volunteering for The First Tee of Philadelphia. This non-profit 
organization teaches the nine core values as they pertain to life both on and 
off the golf course. Cole has spent his free time working and playing with 
inter-city children in teaching them necessary life skills such as honesty, 
integrity and respect through golf.

Cole’s maternal grandfather, Carl A. Baird, was a founding member and 
generous supporter of The Mid-Atlantic Blind Golfers Association. This non-
profit organization provides golf coaches to the blind of all ages in an effort 
to teach golf and facilitate play. Cole began working with the Blind Golfers 
by volunteering for The Overbrook School for the Blind while attending 
Haverford as a part of the school’s community service program. Cole went on 
to participate and play in annual outings, representing his family’s continued 
support of this special charity. Upon graduating from Georgetown, Cole plans 
to carry out his grandfather’s legacy by continuing his work with the Blind 
Golfers Association as a proud and generous supporter.

Winfield B. Dougherty, Jr. 
A 2016 graduate of Conestoga High School, Field attends The College of 
Charleston and plans to major in Business Administration. At Conestoga, 
Field started the sailing team.  This has grown significantly in the four 
years he was Captain from 3 Main Line area schools to 17 and over 70 
kids participating.  Field is also sailing at The College of Charleston.

Field has been competitively sailing since he was 7 years old.  He has 
traveled all over the country from Nova Scotia to Florida sailing in many 
different regattas from Opti’s to 420’s. During the summer Field is a 
sailing instructor at the Seaside Park Yacht Club. He enjoys teaching his 
passion to other children.  Field also has a developed a recent passion 
for cooking.

He is an active member of the Bay Head Yacht Club where he grew up 
sailing and was a Jr. Flag Officer there is 2012.  He has volunteered at Bay 
Head with children in sailing programs and through the Bay Head Yacht 
Club Foundation.  He hopes to continue his volunteerism in Charleston.

Son of Mr. and Mrs. Winfield Bromley Dougherty

Mike is a 2014 graduate of Malvern Preparatory School. During his years at 
Malvern he was involved in Spanish Club, Stock Market Club and the Intramural 
Sports Club.  Mike was a member of the 4.0 Club for maintaining a cumulative 
GPA of 4.0 or higher throughout high school.

Mike played on the varsity golf team throughout high school. He is a three time 
Malvern Golf Team MVP and holds 5 Varsity Golf letters. In the spring of 2011, he 
was the Inter-Ac League Individual Champion and in 2014 Malvern’s Golf team 
was the Inter- Ac League Champions.  In the fall of 2011, Mike was the PIASSA 
Individual Champ and the team won the PIASSA Championship. He has been 
the Aronimink Club Champion in 2011, 2015 and 2016.

Throughout his high school years Mike has participated in multiple community 
service projects through Malvern Prep as well as outside of school. He has 
volunteered with the Randy Foye Foundation in Newark, NJ where he worked 
with at risk youth and served meals at Lunch Break in Redbank , NJ..

Mike is currently a junior at Princeton University studying economics and 
finance. He is a member of the men’s golf team and received First Team All Ivy 
League Honors as a freshman. Mike is a member of the Kappa Alpha Fraternity 
and University Cottage Club. They will be fundraising this year for men with 
cancer and Habitat for Humanity. Additionally, through the Princeton Varsity 
Club, Mike will be volunteering to read to children at local schools. Mike was 
also a volunteer for Special Olympics at Villanova University. 



Kenneth William Fitzpatrick

Reed Alexander Haabestad
Son of Mr. and Mrs. Peter H. Haabestad

Son of Drs. Kenneth and Jeannine Fitzpatrick

William Whitney Hunter, Jr. 
Son of Mr. and Mrs. W. Whitney Hunter

Reed graduated from The Haverford School in 2016, where he attended 
since he was in Jr-K.  While at Haverford, Reed played Varsity Water Polo 
all four years, and also lettered in Hockey, Swimming and Crew.  He was 
an active member of “Speak Up”, a program that encourages Parents 
and Students to communicate about the critical topics that face our 
youth today.  Reed was involved in Peer Counseling, Students Against 
Destructive Decisions, Glee Club, and tutored 5th grade students from 
Philadelphia.  Also while in high school, Reed attended a mission trip 
with Wayne Presbyterian Church, to rural Virginia, to repair and rebuild 
homes.  Reed loves trapshooting, where is was the Junior Club Champion 
last year, snowboarding, surfing, playing guitar, riding his dirt bike, and 
fly fishing.  Reed is currently a Freshman at Miami University in Ohio, 
where he was admitted to the Farmer School of Business.  He plays Club 
Water Polo, Intramural Hockey, and plays in a weekend soccer league.  
After graduating, Reed plans to pursue a career in Business.

Will, is a 2016 graduate of The Episcopal Academy where he attended since 
the third grade.  While at Episcopal, Will was actively involved in three varsity 
sports, playing soccer, ice hockey and lacrosse, He received the “Locked-In” 
award from Dr. Thomas “TJ” Locke, Episcopal’s Greville Haslam Head of School, 
for twelve consecutive seasons of inter scholastic athletic play during Will’s 
four years of upper school.  Will also participated in various club activities 
broadening his interest of politics outside of the classroom. 

Will is currently a freshman at Bucknell University, where he is considering a 
double major in Economics and Spanish. Will is already looking into semester 
abroad programs that will assist him in further combining these interests. Will is 
continuing his athletics at Bucknell with the lacrosse club and he organized an 
intramural freshman soccer team which has had success against upper class 
opponents! This winter, he will be hitting the slopes with Bucknell’s ski club. 
After graduation Will plans to pursue a career in business and is considering 
graduate school.

One of Will’s favorite places to be is in the Pocono Mountains with his family and 
friends. Will is an avid fly fisherman and has a naturally sharp eye for shooting 
trap and sporting clays.  He also enjoys slalom water skiing and mountain 
biking. Honestly, though a favorite way for Will to have fun is gathering a group 
of friends together and playing a pick-up game of soccer when time allows.  Will 
is most supported by his younger brother Nate, and parents Michelle and Whit. 

Kenny is a freshman at The University of Notre Dame where he is pursuing a 
four year honors and double language curriculum in Spanish and Latin. He is a 
2016 graduate of The Haverford School. A lifer at Haverford, Kenny was a three 
sport scholar athlete on the varsity water polo, swimming, and baseball teams. 
During his senior year, Kenny was elected captain of the water polo team and 
helped lead the baseball team to a Pennsylvania state championship. An avid 
writer, Kenny was also a four year contributing writer, web editor, and senior 
sports editor of Haverford’s award winning paper, “The Index.” He was also a 
member of the debate team, DECA, and Hephaestus Societies.  

Kenny has always been committed to serving others. A three year member 
of The Haverford School’s Service Board and serving as president during his 
senior year, Kenny created a service project for Haverford students with the St 
James School in West Philadelphia. He also lead students on the Philadelphia 
AIDS walk, Thanksgiving Can Collection, Toys for Tots, and The Home Run 
Derby. Kenny also served as co-chairman of 2016 Empty Bowls Project to raise 
funds to fight hunger. During his junior and senior years, Kenny volunteered 
with Bryn Mawr Tutoring and tutored a 3rd grader from Philadelphia at the 
Bryn Mawr Presbyterian Church. It was in these hours that Kenny says he 
learned much more about himself and that he was the one actually tutored in 
life lessons. 

Kenny is a member of the men’s water polo team at The University of Notre 
Dame and spends time working with children in a South Bend after school 
program. He plans to study in The Mendoza College of Business next fall.

William D.H. Rau is a 2016 graduate of Phillips Exeter Academy where he 
graduated Cum Laude. He previously attended The Episcopal Academy. 

Will was involved with Model U.N. throughout middle school and high school 
and served as president of the Model U.N. Board. He was the recipient of the 
“Outstanding Delegate” award. Will also worked on the school newspaper, 
serving on the Exonian Business Board, and enjoyed deejaying at the school 
radio station.

Will is passionate about the study of history and Chinese language. He 
has been recognized for his academic accomplishments in English and 
history and was a two-time recipient of the Chinese Award. Will volunteered 
with the student community service organization and has spent several 
summers volunteering with the Eagles Mere Conservancy. He looks forward 
to continuing his commitment to helping others during college.

Will is marking his fifth year as a coxswain on the crew team. He has 
spent summers rowing with the USRowing Men’s Junior National High 
Performance Team and Philadelphia-based Penn AC. Will was awarded the 
Phillips Exeter Charles Swift Coaches’ Trophy last spring.  He is also a 2016 
Washington Crossing Foundation Scholar.

Will is pursuing his passion for Chinese, international relations, and rowing 
as a freshman at Georgetown University’s School of Foreign Service.

William Donald Henry Rau
Son of Mr. and Mrs. Andrew D.H. Rau



Alexander Mark Sanfilippo

Steven Max Fynes Siegfried
Son of Mr. and Mrs. Steven D. Siegfried

Andrew Becker Sterman
Son of Dr. Jamine L. Shechter and Dr. Daniel H. Sterman

Andrew (Drew) Becker Sterman graduated from The Haverford School in 
2016, where he was proud to be a “Super Lifer”.  He graduated Cum Laude 
and was both a National Merit Commended Scholar and an inductee of 
the Spanish Honor Society.  While there he was a member of the Debate 
Team and was Editor-In-Chief of the school newspaper.  Senior year 
he served as a Winter Track Captain and was a member of the Varsity 
Baseball Team that won the Pennsylvania State Championship.

During high school Drew participated in community service trips to 
the 9th Ward in New Orleans and Cuba and found the experiences to 
be transformative.  Last summer Drew served as a camp counselor to 
elementary school children and truly loved the experience.  He hopes to 
continue this work. 

Drew is currently a freshman at Emory University in Atlanta.  He is 
presently planning to major in International Relations and minor in 
Arabic. Other upcoming plans include an internship this summer in the 
US Senate and study abroad in Europe.  He is a member of the Emory 
Debate Team and plays intramural soccer there as well.  His other 
hobbies include EDM and extensive world travel.

Son of Mr and Mrs Vincent Sanfilippo
Alex graduated cum laude from The Haverford School.  He received the 
Daniel S. Newhall II award, given to the graduate with the highest scholastic 
standing among the winners of a School letter in any sport.  Alex currently 
attends Duke University.

In addition to excelling in the classroom, Alex wrote for the Haverford School 
Index, serving as co-Editor-in-Chief his senior year while also competing 
locally and nationally on the Debate team. Alex also spent much time in the 
pool as a member of the swimming and water polo teams. His true passion, 
however, lies on stage. A participant in over ten productions with several 
leading roles, Alex is most proud of receiving the Haverford School Theatre 
award in 2016 and winning a Cappie award in 2015 for his portrayal of the 
French Taunter in Monty Python’s Spamalot.

As an Eagle Scout, Alex has performed hundreds of hours of community 
service aimed at helping those less fortunate as well as enhancing and 
preserving the environment. Having backpacked in Costa Rica, Alaska, 
New Mexico and elsewhere, Alex knows the critical importance of keeping 
our ecological system protected and in balance. He is committed to 
championing environmental issues in the future.  

At Duke, Alex is a member of the club water polo team, writes as a 
sportswriter for the Duke Chronicle, and acts with the Duke Players, a 
student-run theater organization. 

Wesley Baron Wolffe
Son of Mr. William Colwell Wolffe and Mrs. Lisa Marie Valentine

Wesley is a sophomore at the College of Charleston school of 
business and economics. Wesley recently returned from London 
where he had the opportunity travel to Munich to oversee the Syrian 
refugee crisis, Florence and Prague for other humanitarian purposes. 
Wesley’s passion and talents are reflected in his much admired 
impressionist art and pottery. Summering in Bay Head, New Jersey, 
Wesley has been an active contributor at All Saints Episcopal church 
and can often be found riding waves with friends at the beach or at 
the Bay Head Yacht Club for lunch and dinner. Wesley is a favorite 
around Bay Head for his fabulous bar tending skills along with a host 
of other entrepreneurial activities with some of his close associates. 
Wesley also enjoys hiking mountains in Maine, boating, trap shooting 
and downhill skiing. Upon graduation, Wesley plans to join his 
brother in the First City Troop of Philadelphia.

Max is a recent graduate of The Haverford School and committed to play golf at 
the University of Virginia in the Fall of 2017.  As a member of Haverford School’s 
Varsity golf team since middle school, Max was a member of three Inter Ac 
championship teams, served as Captain his senior year and was the overall 
2015 season Inter Ac Champion.  He’s a two-time recipient of Haverford’s Peter 
Page Award and won the Coaches Award his senior year. Max was chosen 
multiple times for First Team All Main Line, First Team All Inter-Ac League and 
First Team All Delaware County.  

In 2015 Max was the Golf Association of Philadelphia Junior Player of the Year 
as well as the Christman Cup Champion, runner-up in the Philadelphia Junior 
Boys Championship and Pennsylvania State Junior including twice being 
selected to both the Williamson Cup Team and Mason-Dixon Team.   

Nationally, Max had three top five finishes in the American Junior Golf 
Association and was selected to participate in The Sage Valley Junior, the top 
ranked junior tournament in the country. 

Max has volunteered his time with a variety of non-profit organizations 
including The First Tee, whose mission is to impact the lives of young people 
by providing educational programs that build character, instill life-enhancing 
values and promote healthy choices through the game of golf.  Max also 
volunteers at Our Mother of Sorrows soup kitchen in Philadelphia, making sure 
to be there annually on Christmas morning to help prepare and serve dinner.  



The Board Directors of the Philadelphia Charity Ball and their canine family members 
wish good luck to the Special Olympics Pennsylvania participants.

Go and get those medals, you are ALL the “Best in Show”!

From left to right: Mariah Wolffe with Madeline, Colleen McCauley with Aggie & Bulitt,  Lisi Lerch with Boomer, 
Lydia Butcher with Topsy,  Nancy Dougherty with Lucy and Sarah Claytor with Millie.

A grateful thank you to our fearless President, Linda Fynes Siegfried, for the use of her beautiful backyard.

Nancy J. Dougherty and 
Maven Benefits Partners
would like to congratulate 
the 2016 Special Olympics 
Pennsylvania athletes
for demonstrating great 
sportsmanship and teamwork
in the Villanova Fall Festival 
competition.

Nancy J. Dougherty with her daughter, Molly, 
at the Villanova Fall Festival. 

During the summer, the members of the Board gathered for a pool party hosted by Sarah and Dr. Brannon Claytor.
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DEBUTANTES
the 2015

Clockwise:
Chase Nevin Leisenring, Sydney Pilar Pujadas, Caroline Woodward Swope

Taylor Erin Siegal, Virginia Anne Whelan, Fiona Judith Riley, Georgia Brooks Simkiss

Laura Thayer, Board Member of the Philadelphia Charity Ball, together with her husband David, visit 
AIM Academy, a grade 1-12 independent school providing extraordinary educational opportunities 

for children with language-based learning differences including dyslexia, dysgraphia, and 
dyscalculia.  AIM, located in Conshohocken, delivers a rigorous college-preparatory curriculum, in 

addition to a rich range of extra-curricular arts, music, clubs, and sports. 
Pictured with Laura & David and son Seamus (second from right) are Allison Enslein, Head of AIM 

Lower School, with Bowen Cox, Grace Pepper, Emily Cox, and George, Alexandra, and James Glomb.

This page is generously sponsored by David and Laura Thayer.



Miss Chase Nevin Leisenring
Daughter of Lindsay and Edward W. Leisenring

T T2015

Miss Sydney Pilar Pujadas
Daughter of Santiago and Michelle Pujadas

T T2015



Miss Fiona Judith Riley
Daughter of Barbara and Thomas A. Riley

T T2015

Miss Taylor Erin Siegal
Daughter of Drs. Todd and Ann Marie Siegal

T T2015



Miss Georgia Brooks Simkiss
Daughter of Sally and John Simkiss, III

T T2015

Miss Caroline Woodward Swope
Daughter of Mrs. Amanda Swope Joos

T T2015



Miss Virginia Anne Whelan
Daughter of Mr. and Christopher Michael Whelan

T T2015 T T

YOUNG MENS
C O M M I T T E E

the 2015

John Elliot Royer III, Hunter Cummin, Samuel Kent Chance Jr.,
Cameron Miller Lawton Walling, Samuel Webster Belden Hole



This page is generously sponsored by Devine + Partners.
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Proud to support the

137th Philadelphia
Charity Ball
THEBRAVOGROUP.COM



2008 Debutante, Kelly Curran Frances Slota and Sean Nevin Rempel Caulfield pictured at their 
wedding in The Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul. The reception was held at The Union 
League of Philadelphia. Kelly, a member of the Young Friends Committee, is the daughter of   
Mrs. Robert E. Slota, Jr. and the late Mr. Robert E. Slota, Jr., Esq.

Photo by Todd Photography 



This page is generously sponsored by The Noll Family.



The officers and 
gentlemen
of the
First Troop 
Philadelphia City 
Calvalry
salute the 
Debutantes and 
Young Gentlemen
of the
2016 Philadelphia 
Charity Ball.



Proud to support
the Philadelphia Charity Ball beneficiary

Special Olympics Pennsylvania
and we commend the

2016 Jimmy Medal Winner!

McCauley Realty Advisors

h
The McCauley Family

to the 2016
PHILADELPHIA CHARITY BALL

DEBUTANTES

www.lisilerch.com
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Nantucket Style.

American Made.


BrantPointProper.comUnsurpassed Apparel Designed & Manufactured in the USA.

Nantucket Style.

American Made.


Brant Point Proper | Full Page Ad | Final.indd   1 11/4/16   9:48 AM



SPONSORSour
AIM Academy
1200 River Road |  Conshohocken, PA 19428
215-483-2461  |  www.aimpa.org
www.budgetblinds.com/lafayettehill

Alpha Phi Lambda Alumni Association

The Blue Octagon
Design, Decor, Gifts
335 E. King St.  |  Malvern, PA  19355
610-640-2684
krissa@theblueoctagon.com

Brant Point Proper
Unsurpassed Apparel Designed and           
Manufactured in the USA
www.brantpointproper.com

The Bravo Group/Mr. Topper Ray
www.thebravogroup.com

Claytor/Noone Plastic Surgery
888 Glenbrook Avenue  |  Bryn Mawr, PA
610-527-4833
www.claytornooneplasticsurgery.com

Closed Loop Capital
A venture investment fund that is capitalizing 
talented entrepreneurs and innovative technologies 
within the agriculture and food industries.
Jason W. Ingle
www.closedloopcapital.com

Cooke & Berlinger Jewelers
Exceeding all Ordinary Expectations in Jewelry
Peter F. Cooke, Jr. 
379 W. Lancaster Ave. |  Haverford Square, Ste 10
Haverford, PA  19041
610-896-6000 |  www.cookeandberlinger.com



SPONSORSour
Devine + Partners
Public Relations. Issues Management. 
Digital Communications.
Jay Devine, President/CEO
2300 Chestnut Street, Suite 420
Philadelphia, PA  19103
215-568-2525  |  www.devinepartners.com

Law Office of Ronald W. Fenstermacher, Jr., PC
100 Four Falls Corporate Center, Suite 311
West Conshohocken, PA 19428
(610) 234-2207
rfenstermacher@fenstermacherlaw.com
www.ronaldfenstermacherlaw.com

First Troop Philadelphia City Calvary
www.firsttroop.com

Hirtle Callaghan & Co.
Investment solutions for a complex world
Five Tower Bridge
300 Barr Harbor Dive, Suite 500
West Conshohocken, PA 19428
800-2429596  |  www.hirtlecallaghan.com

Historical Society of Pennsylvania
Preserving the history and heritage of Pennsylvania
Collin F. McNeil
1300 Locust Street  |  Philadelphia, PA 19107
215-732-6200  |  www.hsp.org

Lacrasia Gloves
270 W. 38th St.  |  Suite 1603
New York, NY 10018
212-686-5428  |  glovesla@aol.com

David C. Larned, Jr.
sponsored by Gary Cox
302-275-9344
info@davidlarned.com  |  www.davidlarned.com

Lisi Lerch Jewelry
www.lisilerch.com



SPONSORSour
Maven Benefits Partners
Nancy J. Dougherty
366 Arbor Circle  |  Media, PA 19063
(610) 891-7115 Phone
(610) 565-7090 Fax

Colleen and Sean McCauley

The Noll Family

Posh Collections
103 E. King Street  |  Malvern, PA 19355
610-644-7220

Safe Harbor Strategies
Robert T. Hastings, Founder
610-952-3762
rob@safeharbor.life  |  www.safeharbor.life

Salon True
29 W. Lancaster Ave.  |  Ardmore, PA
484-572-8783

The Slota Family

The Terlevich Family

Walter J. Cook Jeweler
36 Chestnut Rd.  | Paoli, PA  19301
610-644-5347  |  www.walterjcookjeweler.com

Warren Claytor Architects, Inc.
Warren Claytor, A.I.A. 
114 N. Wayne Avenue  |  P.O. Box 366
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087
610-688-1744
www.warrenclaytorarchitects.com

Mrs. Mariah Sibley Wolffe



THANKS
special
Linda Fynes Siegfried

For being our fearless leader

Sandra Brune
For her sense of humor and undying efforts this year. 

Mac Butcher, Mariah S. Wolffe and Nancy J. Dougherty
For supporting Lydia.

Peter F. Cooke, Jr.
For organizing the Villanova Special Olympics

Pennsylvania volunteer group.

The Philadelphia Charity Ball Board of Directors
For their support, oversight and generosity throughout the year.

The Lester Lanin Orchestra
www.lesterlanin.com

Bowden Photographics
Debutante and advertising photography

bowdenphotographics@gmail.com 

Nancy Saam Flowers
Exquisite floral design

www.nancysaamflowers.com

Nancy Taylor
Personalized photography

Lydia D. Butcher
Event Planning

lydiabutcher@icloud.com

The Pearl Group at CRW Graphics
Program book printing

www.pearlgp.com

SB Designs
Program book design

www.sbgraphicdesigns.com 

The Crystal Tea Room
www.finleycatering.com

PROVIDERS
service



hors d’oeuvres
Coriander Seared Ahi Tuna with citrus Wasabi, 
Coconut Shrimp with Sweet Chili Sauce, Black 

Mission Fig & Serrano Tartine w/Truffled Honey 
Boursin, Cocktail Frankfurters Wrapped in Pastry 
w/ Dijon Mustard, Herb Crusted Lamb Chops w/ 

Cranberry Demi- Glace, Scallops Wrapped in Smoked 
Bacon w/ Horseradish Cream, Maine Lobster Puff 

w/ Sherry Newburg Sauce, Miniature Grilled Cheese 
w/ Tomato Bisque, Miniature Crab Cakes w/ Country 
Mustard, New Potatoes w/ Caviar & Crème Fraiche

salad
Bibb leaves with Blueberries, Spiced Almonds, Orange 

Slices, Aged Gouda, Champagne Dijon Vinaigrette

main course
Duet entrée of Braised Short Rib of Beef with Merlot 
Demi-Glace and Porcini Dusted Seared Scallop with 

Blood Orange Gastrique

Frizzled Leeks, Whipped Wasabi Potato and Hericot 
Verts with Caramelized Pearl Onions

des sert
Assorted Miniature Cakes, cookies and Brownies

Coffee and Tea

breakfast buffet
Fluffy scrambled Eggs, Smoked Bacon, Sausage, 
Breakfast Potatoes, Assorted Miniature Pastries, 

Sticky Buns, Juice, coffee, tea

Bars will close at half past twelve o’clock.

MENU
the

This page is generously sponsored by Mr. Collin F. McNeil


